
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

4 November 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers/Other Stakeholders 
 
As an important member of our school community we value your involvement in Cheney School Academy 
Trust (CSAT).  As a Trust we have developed from a stand-alone academy to one which includes Cheney 
School, Bayards Hill Primary School and in the near future Barton Park Primary School.  With this expansion 
and development, Trustees have decided that we should consider adopting a new name for the Trust.  In 
particular, Trustees feel the name should be one which reflects our local community and educational provision 
as well as our development plans which form part of our 5-year strategic plan. More information about CSAT 
can be found at http://www.cheney.oxon.sch.uk/Academy-Trust.   

 
Based on key elements of our vision and practice, our ethos is that our schools are at the heart of the 
community, working in partnership together to serve excellent outcomes for our pupils.  Therefore, we invite 
you, as a member of our school community, to suggest a name for the Trust which encompasses this ethos.  
This process of involving our community in the development of the Trust also very much mirrors our way of 
working.  All suggestions are welcome and will be considered at a future Trustee meeting.  The final decision 
on the new name will be made by Trustees. 
 
To send in your suggestion of a new name for the Trust please either email Miranda Giles at 
mgi@cheney.oxon.sch.uk or drop your suggestions into either Cheney School or Bayards Hill reception using 
the attached form.  The closing date for receipt of suggestions is 9am Monday 14 November 2016 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
Mrs Jolie Kirby 
Head of Cheney School and CEO of Cheney School Academy Trust. 
 

 
 
Dr Bridget Durning 
Chair of Board of Trustees, Cheney School Academy Trust 

http://www.cheney.oxon.sch.uk/Academy-Trust
mailto:mgi@cheney.oxon.sch.uk


 

 

 
 

Suggestion of new name for CSAT 
 
 
Suggested new name for CSAT:  
…….………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Name of community member (optional)…………………………………………………… 
 
Please indicate your community group: 
 
Parent Member of Staff  School Governor  Head of    
      Partnership    Primary 

    
                                                                                                                     

 
 
 
Please complete and send onto mgi@cheney.oxon.sch.uk 
Or via school reception at Bayards Hill School/Cheney School by 14 November 2016 at 9am. 
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